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  Brf Nordosten – Newsletter 2021 juli
The Annual General Meeting 

The Annual General Meeting 2021 has been held on June 17, in a different way. Due to the Corona situation, the meeting has been held this year by postal vote. Hopefully later in the year if the Corona situation eases, we can invite you to a meeting with a little mingle.

Barbecuing

It is nice to have barbecues but remember that due to the fire risk, open fire (charcoal and gas grill) is absolutely forbidden on balconies and terraces. It is only allowed to use electric grills. Remember to take your neighbors into account! Feel free to use the barbecue areas in the yard!
The garbage room

Remember to take responsibility for the garbage room! (the garbage room does not concern NOP 33 - 37). Dispose of the waste in the right container and only corrugated board and combustible material may be disposed of. It costs the association (i.e. ourselves, no one else pays) extra money to have to clear improperly thrown garbage such as furniture, electronics, etc. 

E-invoice

It is possible to get e-invoice for avier from the association instead of paper invoice. Go to your online bank and find the association's financial manager – PRIMÄR Fastighetsförvaltning AB – and add. You avoid paper invoices and our association avoids postage costs. You can also choose direct debit.

A lovely and pleasant summer we wish you all/ The Board


All contact details can be found on the bulletin board in the entrance and on the website.
The newsletter is also available on the website.
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